Subject: Re: What next?
Posted by Novo on Fri, 18 Dec 2015 03:53:08 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

IMHO, it would be a good idea to present about U++ at Meeting C++, CppCon, or CppNow. These
events are very popular and a lot of people watch videos from these events and read slides. If you
are presenting you do not need to pay fee. If Mirek cannot go there himself maybe somebody else
can make a presentation about U++. meetingcpp.com has a list of C++ groups in different
countries.
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